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14th September 2016 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Re: Information  

As you may be aware, all schools and Academies are legally obliged to supply the Department for 
Education (DfE) with data on all pupils attending their school via a termly School census. 

Your child has been given a data collection sheet to bring home. Please check the existing details 
are correct, and in particular state your child’s nationality and country of birth which are two new 
fields of information that the DfE are capturing. Please return to school by Tuesday 20th 
September 2016.  

Also attached to the data collection sheet is a flyer advertising our Fundraising evening on Friday 
4th November which is a great opportunity to support our school. The proceeds from the dinner will 
go towards developing the quality of provision in all sports across the school, something that 
means so much to so many students. Specifically we are raising money this year to refurbish the 
PE changing rooms.  

You will doubtless be aware that the funding situation in schools (as indeed in other sectors) is 
very tight at the moment and we are determined to be pro-active in the face of these pressures. 
We are lucky with all of our sporting facilities, but they are expensive to maintain and fundraising 
initiatives like this will be increasingly important; your support will be much appreciated. 

Details of ticket prices and how to buy them are on the attached leaflet.  

Thank you for your continued support. 

Yours faithfully 

 

Mr G. Williams 
Head Teacher 	
	


